OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

HOBBS. NEW MEXICO

Marsh 13, 1957

Neal Salsich
302 Pet. Life Bldg.
Midland, Tex.

Dear Mr. Salsichs

Mr. W. A, Gressett, Cil & Gas Inspector for the
Commission, has made an inspection of the location
for your Tanner Mo. 1 in Unit B of Section 6y T=20=S,
R=38-E and has found that the dead men wires have
not been cut.

Please notify this office when this has been done
so that a final inspection may be made and your Report
of Final Plugging approved without further delay.

Yours very truly,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

R. F. Montgomery
Prorastion Manager






OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

HOBBS. NEW MEXICO

April 18, 1957

Neal Salsich
302 Pet. Bldg.
Midland, Tex.

Dear Mr. Salsichsi

Mr. W. A, Gressett has made another inspection
of the location for your Tanner No. ! in Unit B of
Section 6, T=20-S, R-38~E and has found everything
in order. A check of the file for the well shows,
however, that Foym C-105, Well Recoxd,has not been
filed. Prompt approval will be made on your Report
of Final plugging upon receipt of this form.

Yours very truly,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

R. F. Montgomery
Proration Manager
mc






